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Date: 24/06/2025

Dear parents,
This is a gentle reminder to please take note of the following important health and safety measures:

1. In line with government guidelines, all students must wear a face mask to school.

2. Kindly talk to your child about the importance of wearing their mask throughout the day, washing
hands frequently and maintaining social distancing.

3. Please make sure your child carries extra face masks and a bottle of hand sanitizer in

their school bag.

Regards,
Administration
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